
“Generic Clearance for the Collection of Routine Customer Feedback” 

(OMB Control Number: 2105-0573)

Justification for change (Removing a generic clearance ICR from the inventory)

U.S. Department of Transportation conducted a survey on "Acquisition 360 – Improving the 

Acquisition Process through Timely Feedback from External and Internal Stakeholders" as 

explained in the White House Memorandum for Chief Acquisition Officers / Senior Procurement

issued on March 18, 2015.

All vendors who submitted proposals, whether they were in the competitive range or not, were 

asked to rate various aspects of the acquisition process, such as the strength of the 

requirements development process, the clarity of the solicitation, and the efficacy of the agency

in executing awards and debriefing offerors.  The post-award survey was voluntary and 

confidential for the vendors.  It was a one-time survey and will not be repeated. The analysis of 

the results was completed in 2016. DOT would like to use the burden hours allocated to this 

generic clearance for another important survey. 


